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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Frederick, Co-Vice-Chairs Boshart Davis and Boquist, 

and committee members, 

 

My name is Brice Suprenant, I live in Portland and I am a health care employee and 

work in the city.  

 

I support building the bridge, oppose the -2 amendment HB 2098, and you would 

support a future amendment (like the -3) that is aligned with a right-sized bridge, right 

now. 

 

No Freeway Expansions: Direct IBR to explore smaller bridge design options and 

choose a plan that is less polluting and more financially responsible. The -3 

amendment from Representative Pham’s office helps address all of these concerns, 

and I urge the committee to consider it as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you Co-Chairs McLain and Frederick, Co-Vice-Chairs Boshart Davis and 

Boquist, and committee members, for your time/consideration/work on this measure. 

 


